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NEW STAFF: Madelyn Messina 

and Susan Connors joined our dining 

room crew. 

We extend a warm welcome to 

Madelyn and Susan.   

To celebrate the arrival of summer, 

New Horizons hosted its annual 

resident cookout. We look forward 

to a Resident Cocktail Party on the 

patio on Wednesday, July 26. Let’s 

hope for a warm, sunshiny day! 

ANNIVERSARY PARTY: New Horizons will 

celebrate 27 years of operation on Thursday, 

August 17, from 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM. All residents 

received personal invitation and may invite up to two 

guests. Please reply to the Front Desk by Sunday, 

August 13. We look forward to seeing you at the 

party!  
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Mark Your Calendar! 

August 14 10:00 AM     CSI: Fact or Fiction lecture Terrace Lounge 

August 17 5:30 - 7:30 PM     New Horizons 27th Anniversary Party  

LAZY DAYS OF SUMMER: 

(clockwise, starting with top picture 

- left to right):  Muriel Penna, 

Janet Mercer, and Helene 

Donahue; Ann Awiszus, Sam 

D’Agostino, and Eleanor Boermeester; Bob 

Bolduc, Maria Alves, Mary Weismann, Trish 

Dahill, Marie Giaimo, Margaret Franklin, 

Roseann Concannon, and Helen King. 

FUN FACT: Watermelon is summer’s most popular 

vegetable. It is part of the cucumber, pumpkin, and 

squash family. Wild watermelons originated in 

Africa.  The first cookbook published in the U.S., in 

1776, contained a recipe for watermelon rind pickles. 

The average American eats 15 pounds of watermelon a year, and 

these juicy favorites are 92 percent water. 

ANNIVERSARY MILESTONES: New Horizons is delighted 

to recognize residents Helene Donahue and Janet Mercer as 

they celebrate 10 years as members of our community. In 

addition, three staff members, Lucille Collins, Aurora Colon-

Rivera, and Teresa Gouveia, reached their 10-year milestones. 

Each will receive New Horizons’ traditional rosewood and brass 

engraved carriage clocks at our anniversary party on August 17.   

Also celebrating significant milestones, Edith Coiro and Victor Rosa have 

both reached their 20-year anniversaries working at New Horizons, and Eileen 

Lloyd and Elizabeth Vago have been working at New Horizons for 25 years.   

Congratulations to all residents and staff celebrating anniversaries this year!  

IN MEMORIAM:  We are 

very saddened by the 

passing of residents Dot 

Metrano and Connie Pearl.  

Our thoughts are with their 

families and friends.  


